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A diocesan initiative continues Sunday, Sept. 26, when parishes are to share the third of three pre-recorded homilies meant to deepen and renew our understanding of the Eucharist and encourage attendance at Mass. This week’s theme: “The Eucharist is the sacred meal that nurtures us, bonds us together and sends us forth to transform the world.” On the fourth Sunday, Oct. 3, the pastor at each parish is to continue this focus in his homily. The videos of the first two homilies are available online in English, Spanish and Vietnamese on the webpage sdcatholic.org/eucharist. Please help us to share them, especially with those who have not returned to Mass. 
